From: David Gibson

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing
Subject: Objection to Parking Ramp Application - 2140 Grand Ave
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 7:50:09 AM

Good morning,
I live at 2153 Lincoln Ave. My phone number is 612-816-0096,

I would like to submit my objection to the parking ramp license application submitted for
2140 Grand Ave.

If this license is granted, it should be restricted to monthly parking contracts only. This is a
residential neighborhood with a dense population of people. There are already many cars and
people utilizing the alley area where the parking structure is. If there is daily or hourly
parking permitted, this would cause more congestion and more cars moving through an
already very busy alleyway.

Half of this block is single family homes. The other half is apartments. Please think about the
impact to those who live on this block.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

David Gibon

612-816-0096

David Gibson
dagibson@gmail.com
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